It is difficult to have to try to fight some entity away from reducing the quality of life for citizens of our state as well as that of rural Nevada, to support the growth of a distant area (Las Vegas). This is especially troubling when you consider that the primary commerce and produce of Las Vegas is entertainment. They don’t produce food, clothing, building materials, automobiles or anything of lasting value, in contrast to the rural areas from which they propose to take the water.
Furthermore, there appears to be considerable risk that the air quality for vast areas downwind from Snake Valley could be seriously damaged.
The proposed agreement seems to outline recourse (turn off or reduce the pumping), if the other people involved are seriously affected. Let’s be realistic, how many protracted court battles would have to be won before any pumping would be reduced?  How much time and money might it take to fight these battles?
What is the hurry to sign an agreement now? Just that the SNWA has told us that we had better agree while we have the chance? Why not wait until the impact studies are all complete? What does it cost Utah to wait? We should always be able to agree to give up water later.
One other concern that I have with this agreement is why was it all negotiated in private? Why no public input until it’s already put together? This should be entirely public business, it’s public property except that which is already allocated and privately held.
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